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19.04.23 

Dear Parents/carers and families, 

Welcome back, I hope you all had an enjoyable Easter break. I have attached the parent overview for this term. 

Please remember that school starts promptly at 8.45, when we mark and close the register, so you need to be 

arriving at the gate well before this time. If you arrive after 8.45 you will need to go around to the front of the school 

and enter via Reception.  

We are tightening up our rules on PE kit. If your child does not have their kit in school, we will phone home to ask 

that it is brought in. Your child will not be able to take part in the lesson if they do not have their kit. Please also 

ensure that they have the correct kit – black or navy blue shorts/joggers and the correct colour t-shirt for their 

Godrevy group. They can wear their school sweatshirt or bring a separate one especially for PE, but it must be plain 

navy blue or black. We want Kehelland children to look smart at all times. 

Please take some time to revisit the homework document given to you last term which sets out the homework 

expectations. It is crucial that the children are still reading regularly and recording their reading reflections in their 

diaries.  

Thank you everyone for signing up to Seesaw. It is really helpful if you try to look at notifications promptly as it 

means that I can contact you quickly with class information and updates. I cannot, however, look at Seesaw 

messages during teaching time so if you have an important message or you need to notify us about illness or 

absence then please contact the office via email or telephone. 

We have a busy and exciting term of learning lined up including our trip to Tregullas Farm next Wednesday 26th April 

and I am planning to hold a ‘showcase’ session after school when you will be able to view the children’s art 

installations. 

If you have any questions please feel free to come and speak with me, email me or send a message on Seesaw. 

 

Best wishes, 

Rebecca Hollywood 

Class Teacher 
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